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From: AZOLA MKOSANA
To: John Rogers
Subject: RE: Temporary export permit application from SAAO (Brass  Telescope)

Dear Dr. Rogers

| would like to thank you for your feedback it is appreciated.
Kind regards

Azola Mkosana

>>>"John Rogers" <johnrogers1944@gmail.com> 2012/05/11 12:50 PM >>>
No objection. Photographs like this should be roiutine, where applicable.

John Rogers

From: AZOLA MKOSANA [mailto:AMKOSANA@sahra.org.za]

Sent: 11 May 2012 11:15 AM

To: acoassociates@gmail.com; johnrogers1944@gmail.com:;

jboshoff@iziko.org.za; rsmith@iziko.org.za; jhosford@mweb.co.za;
rassoolc@mweb.co.za; davidp@rockart.wits.ac.za; deano.stynder@uct.ac.za;
lynn.mweb@uct.ac.za; shadreck.chirikure@uct.ac.za; Tim.Hart@uct.ac.za;
vdrysmm@unisa.ac.za; vdryssmm@unisa.ac.za; coen.nienaber@up.ac.za;
crassool@uwc.ac.za; alex.schoeman@wits.ac.za; Amanda.Esterhuysen@uwits.ac.za
Cc: NOLITHA NGCAI; REGINA ISAACS

Subject: Temporary export permit application from SAAQ (Brass Telescope)

Dear Permit Committee Members

Following a request by one Permit Committee member that the Templeton
College must submit further information with regards to the facilities in

which the Telescope will be exhibited, particularly with regards to the fire
prevention and security measures. The SAAO and Templeton College have now
provided us with that information as requested. Kindly note that the close

up images of the damaged areas in the Telescope are also attached as they
were also requested. Please do not hesitate to come back to me should you
need any clarity in this regard.

Kindly comment whether now we should issue a temporary export permit or not
by 14 May 2012, thereafter we will proceed as seems best, in terms of the
responses we receive.

Kind regards

Azola Mkosana

Assistant Heritage Objects Control Officer South African Heritage Resources
Agency PO Box 4637, Cape Town 8000, South Africa

E-mail: amkosana@sahra.org.za

Phone : 27 (0)21 462 4502

Fax: 27 (0)21 462 4509

cell: 27 (0)73 391 7140

Web : www.sahra.org.za
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This message may contain information which is confidential, private or
privileged in nature. If ou are not the intended recipient, you may not
peruse, use, disseminate, distribute or copy this message or file which is
attached to this message.

if you have received this message in error, please notify the sender
immediately by e-mail, facsimile or telephone and thereafter return and/or
destroy the original message.

Any views expressed in this communication are those of the sender except
where the sender specifically states them to be those of South African
Heritage Resources Agency (SAHRA).

Please note that the recipient must scan this email and any attached files
for viruses and the like. SAHRA accepts no liability of whatever nature for
any loss, liability, damage or expense resulting directly or indirectly from
the access and/or downloading of any files which are attached to this e-mail
message.
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From: "John Rogers" <johnrogers1944@gmail.com>

To: "AZOLA MKOSANA™ <AMKOSANA@sahra.org.za>

Date: 2012/05/11 12:47 PM

Subject: RE: Temporary export permit application from SAAO (Brass Telescope)

No objection. Photographs like this should be roiutine, where applicable.

John Rogers

From: AZOLA MKOSANA [mailto:AMKOSANA@sahra.org.za]

Sent: 11 May 2012 11:15 AM

To: acoassociates@gmail.com; johnrogers1944@gmail.com;

jboshoff@iziko.org.za; rsmith@iziko.org.za; jhosford@mweb.co.za;
rassoolc@mweb.co.za; davidp@rockart.wits.ac.za; deano.stynder@uct.ac.za;
lynn.mweb@uct.ac.za; shadreck.chirikure@uct.ac.za; Tim.Hart@uct.ac.za;
vdrysmm@unisa.ac.za; vdryssmm@unisa.ac.za; coen.nienaber@up.ac.za;
crassool@uwc.ac.za; alex.schoeman@wits.ac.za; Amanda.Esterhuysen@uwits.ac.za
Cc: NOLITHA NGCAI; REGINA ISAACS

Subject: Temporary export permit application from SAAQ (Brass Telescope)

Dear Permit Committee Members

Following a request by one Permit Committee member that the Templeton
College must submit further information with regards to the facilities in

which the Telescope will be exhibited, particularly with regards to the fire
prevention and security measures. The SAAO and Templeton College have now
provided us with that information as requested. Kindly note that the close

up images of the damaged areas in the Telescope are also attached as they
were also requested. Please do not hesitate to come back to me should you
need any clarity in this regard.

Kindly comment whether now we should issue a temporary export permit or not
by 14 May 2012, thereafter we will proceed as seems best, in terms of the
responses we receive.

Kind regards

Azola Mkosana

Assistant Heritage Objects Control Officer South African Heritage Resources
Agency PO Box 4637, Cape Town 8000, South Africa

E-mail: amkosana@sahra.org.za

Phone : 27 (0)21 462 4502

Fax: 27 (0)21 462 4509

cell: 27 (0)73 391 7140

Web : www.sahra.org.za

This message may contain information which is confidential, private or
privileged in nature. If ou are not the intended recipient, you may not
peruse, use, disseminate, distribute or copy this message or file which is
attached to this message.

If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender
immediately by e-mail, facsimile or telephone and thereafter return and/or
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destroy the original message.

Any views expressed in this communication are those of the sender except
where the sender specifically states them to be those of South African
Heritage Resources Agency (SAHRA).

Please note that the recipient must scan this email and any attached files
for viruses and the like. SAHRA accepts no liability of whatever nature for
any loss, liability, damage or expense resulting directly or indirectly from
the access and/or downloading of any files which are attached to this e-mail
message.
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From: "John Rogers" <johnrogers1944@gmail.com>

To: "AZOLA MKOSANA" <AMKOSANA@sahra.org.za>

Date: 2012/04/26 04:36 PM

Subject: RE: Temporary Export Permit Application (Brass Telescope)

No objections Azola. Seems extremely thorough.

Should a locksmith not be consulted to unlock the lock and supply a new key
before temporary export?

Yours sincerely

John Rogers

From: AZOLA MKOSANA [mailto:AMKOSANA@sahra.org.za]

Sent: 26 April 2012 04:04 PM

To: acoassociates@gmail.com; johnrogers1944@gmail.com;

jposhoff@iziko.org.za; rsmith@iziko.org.za; jhosford@mweb.co.za;
rassoolc@mweb.co.za; davidp@rockart.wits.ac.za; deano.stynder@uct.ac.za;
tynn.mweb@uct.ac.za; shadreck.chirikure@uct.ac.za; Tim.Hart@uct.ac.za;
vdrysmm@unisa.ac.za; vdryssmm@unisa.ac.za; coen.nienaber@up.ac.za;
crassool@uwc.ac.za; alex.schoeman@wits.ac.za; Amanda.Esterhuysen@wits.ac.za
Cc: REGINA ISAACS

Subject: Temporary Export Permit Application (Brass Telescope)

Dear Permit Committee Members

You are kindly asked to comment on the attached Permit Application by 02 May
2012.Thereafter we will proceed as seems best, in terms of the responses we
receive.

Please note that | have also attached a copy of the Loan Agreement and a
Condition Report.

Kind regards

Azola Mkosana

Assistant Heritage Objects Control Officer South African Heritage Resources
Agency PO Box 4637, Cape Town 8000, South Africa

E-mail: amkosana@sahra.org.za

Phone : 27 (0)21 462 4502

Fax : 27 (0)21 462 4509

cell: 27 (0)73 391 7140

Web : www.sahra.org.za

This message may contain information which is confidential, private or
privileged in nature. If ou are not the intended recipient, you may not
peruse, use, disseminate, distribute or copy this message or file which is
attached to this message.

if you have received this message in error, please notify the sender
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immediately by e-mail, facsimile or telephone and thereafter return and/or
destroy the original message.

Any views expressed in this communication are those of the sender except
where the sender specifically states them to be those of South African
Heritage Resources Agency (SAHRA).

Please note that the recipient must scan this email and any attached files
for viruses and the like. SAHRA accepts no liability of whatever nature for
any loss, liability, damage or expense resulting directly or indirectly from

the access and/or downloading of any files which are attached to this e-mail
message.
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From: AZOLA MKOSANA
To: June Hosford
Subject: RE: Temporary Export Permit Application from SAAO (BrassTelescope)

Thank very much June, we will certainly issue the permit today.

>>> "June Hosford" <jhosford@mweb.co.za> 2012/05/24 08:54 PM >>>

Dear Azola:

Thank you, I'm now quite satisfied that all conditions have been met, on

both sides, i.e. the Templeton College and the SAAQ. Please go ahead and do
what needs to be done to issue the permit.

Regards,

June

From: AZOLA MKOSANA [mailto:AMKOSANA@sahra.org.za]

Sent: 24 May 2012 03:27 PM - -

To: jhosford@mweb.co.za

Cc: REGINA ISAACS

Subject: Temporary Export Permit Application from SAAO (BrassTelescope)

Dear June

Below is the information which you have requested from the Templeton College
in London:

Thank you for your detailed response which | have forwarded to our insurers
for comment.

The Observatory building is fitted with an automated fire detection system
throughout which complies with current UK legislative standards, including
automated detection and break glass call points; this provision is further
enhanced by the installation of fire extinguishers and a chemical
suppression system in the adjacent production kitchen.

All installations are maintained by commercial contractors in line with
current UK legislative standards.

The system is monitored on a 24/7 basis at the Porters Lodge (College
Reception) at all times other than when the College is closed at Christmas
and Easter.

The College is currently exploring options for monitoring the fire safety
system at times when the College is closed and thus not staffed; these
include the staffing of the College Lodge (reception) by College staff or
contracted security staff on a 24/7 basis or outsourcing the alarm
monitoring during these periods using an IT linkage to University Security
Services on a 24/7/365 basis. Whilst this is not in place at the moment, we
guarantee that there will be either a manned or IT based solution to this
concern in place by December 1 st 2012.

The College is effectively a gated community contained within stone walls or
by the physical presence of the building forming the perimeter to the

property. Access is strictly monitored outside of regular office hours and

the curtilage can be isolated (and the College effectively locked-down) if
required. In such an event, only authorised College members in possession of
a College fob can gain access from outside the site.

Access to the Observatory is strictly monitored; all visitors to the

Observatory must be accompanied by a trained member of College staff or
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Fellow of the College and numbers are limited to 12 at any one time. The
College intends to display the telescope at specific events when a member of
staff will be present in the Observatory; when not on display, the telescope
will be stored in its transportation box and kept in a locked area elsewhere
within the College where the same fire safety arrangements are in place as

in the Observatory.

Kindly let us know if we can now be able to issue this temporary export
permit not later than 28 May 2012 as this application has been pending for
some time.

Kind regards

Azola Mkosana

Azola Mkosana

Assistant Heritage Objects Control Officer
South African Heritage Resources Agency
PO Box 4637, Cape Town 8000, South Africa
E-mail: amkosana@sahra.org.za

Phone : 27 (0)21 462 4502

Fax : 27 (0)21 462 4509

cell: 27 (0)73 391 7140

Web : www.sahra.org.za

This message may contain information which is confidential, private or
privileged in nature. If ou are not the intended recipient, you may not
peruse, use, disseminate, distribute or copy this message or file which is
attached to this message.

If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender
immediately by e-mail, facsimile or telephone and thereafter return and/or
destroy the original message.

Any views expressed in this communication are those of the sender except
where the sender specifically states them to be

those of South African Heritage Resources Agency (SAHRA).

Please note that the recipient must scan this email and any attached files
for viruses and the like. SAHRA accepts no

liability of whatever nature for any loss, liability, damage or expense
resulting directly or indirectly from the access and/or downloading of any
files which are attached to this

e-mail message.
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From: "June Hosford" <jhosford@mweb.co.za>

To: "AZOLA MKOSANA™ <AMKOSANA@sahra.org.za>

Date: 2012/05/24 08:51 PM

Subject: RE: Temporary Export Permit Application from SAAO (BrassTelescope)
Dear Azola:

Thank you, I'm now quite satisfied that all conditions have been met, on

both sides, i.e. the Templeton College and the SAAO. Please go ahead and do
what needs to be done to issue the permit.

Regards,

June

----- Original Message--—--

From: AZOLA MKOSANA [mailto: AMKOSANA@sahra org.za)

Sent: 24 May 2012 03:27 PM

To: jhosford@mweb.co.za

Cc: REGINA ISAACS

Subject: Temporary Export Permit Application from SAAO (BrassTelescope)

Dear June

Below is the information which you have requested from the Templeton College
in London; ‘

Thank you for your detailed response which | have forwarded to our insurers
for comment.

The Observatory building is fitted with an automated fire detection system

_ throughout which complies with current UK legislative standards, including
automated detection and break glass call points; this provision is further
enhanced by the installation of fire extinguishers and a chemical
suppression system in the adjacent production kitchen.

All installations are maintained by commercial contractors in line with
current UK legislative standards.

The system is monitored on a 24/7 basis at the Porters Lodge (College
Reception) at all times other than when the College is closed at Christmas
and Easter.

‘The College is currently exploring options for monitoring the fire safety
system at times when the College is closed and thus not staffed; these
include the staffing of the College Lodge (reception) by College staff or
contracted security staff on a 24/7 basis or outsourcing the alarm
monitoring during these periods using an IT linkage to University Security
Services on a 24/7/365 basis. Whilst this is not in place at the moment, we
guarantee that there will be either a manned or IT based solution to this
concern in place by December 1 st 2012.

The College is effectively a gated community contained within stone walls or
by the physical presence of the building forming the perimeter to the

property. Access is strictly monitored outside of regular office hours and

the curtilage can be isolated {(and the College effectively locked-down) if
required. In such an event, only authorised College members in possession of
a College fob can gain access from outside the site.

Access to the Observatory is strictly monitored; all visitors to the

Observatory must be accompanied by a trained member of College staff or
Fellow of the College and numbers are limited to 12 at any one time. The
College intends to display the telescope at specific events when a member of
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staff will be present in the Observatory; when not on display, the telescope

will be stored in its transportation box and kept in a locked area elsewhere

within the College where the same fire safety arrangements are in place as
in the Observatory.

Kindly let us know if we can now be able to issue this temporary export
permit not later than 28 May 2012 as this application has been pending for
some time.

Kind regards

Azola Mkosana

Azola Mkosana

Assistant Heritage Objects Control Officer
South African Heritage Resources Agency
PO Box 4637, Cape Town 8000, South Africa
E-mail: amkosana@sahra.org.za

Phone : 27 (0)21 462 4502

Fax : 27 (0)21 462 4509

cell: 27 (0)73 391 7140

Web : www.sahra.org.za

This message may contain information which is confidential, private or
privileged in nature. If ou are not the intended recipient, you may not
peruse, use, disseminate, distribute or copy this message or file which is
attached to this message.

If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender
immediately by e-mail, facsimile or telephone and thereafter return and/or
destroy the original message.

Any views expressed in this communication are those of the sender except
where the sender specifically states them to be

those of South African Heritage Resources Agency (SAHRA).

Please note that the recipient must scan this email and any attached files
for viruses and the like. SAHRA accepts no

liability of whatever nature for any loss, liability, damage or expense
resulting directly or indirectly from the access and/or downloading of any
files which are attached to this

e-mail message.
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